
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 3 By Councillor Corbett for answer by 

the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 13 December 2018 

   

Question  Given the estimated £28m gap in budget for 2019-20 and 

the estimated cumulative gap of £106m by 2022-23, can the 

Convener outline for the current year, 2018-19, what the 

impact on the city’s budget would be if the 85% floor rule 

were applied before rather than after the inclusion of 

estimated council tax receipts. 

Answer   
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